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WITHDRAWAL STATEMENT 

WARSASH NEIGHBOURHOOD DEVELOPMENT FORUM AND AREA 

Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 (as amended) 

The purpose of this document 

This document provides a record of the written notification to withdraw the 

designation of the Warsash Neighbourhood Forum and Neighbourhood Area for the 

purposes of creating a neighbourhood plan. 

Relevant Regulations and National Planning Policy Guidance 

The Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 (as amended) states that 

where a neighbourhood forum gives notice to a Local Planning Authority (LPA) that it 

no longer wishes to be designated as the neighbourhood forum for a neighbourhood 

area, the LPA must withdraw the designation of the neighbourhood forum. 

As soon as possible after withdrawing the designation of the neighbourhood forum 

the LPA must publicise on their website: 

• A statement setting out the details of the withdrawal (“the withdrawal

statement”)

• Details of when and where the withdrawal statement may be inspected.

Outcomes 

The acting Chairman of the Warsash Neighbourhood Forum gave formal notice to 

the Council on 19th October 2020 that the forum had been disbanded. The Chairman 

requested that the Council initiate the formal procedures necessary to withdraw the 

Forum’s designation in relation to Neighbourhood Planning. 

In accordance with Regulation 12 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) 

Regulations 2012 (as amended), this statement confirms the withdrawal of the 

Warsash Neighbourhood Development Forum and the Neighbourhood Area for 

purposes of producing a neighbourhood plan. 


